
 
 

 

Dear Community Member:   

 

Mat-Su Sea Hawkers are changing the lives of Mat-Su and Alaskan youth through our promotion 

of health, wellness, and leadership development activities. 

 

Established in 2006 to help guide Alaskan youth development resources, and serve as a catalyst 

for community betterment, our volunteer Board of Directors governs Mat-Su Sea Hawkers, a 

non-profit 501(c)(3) corporation. 

  

It is because of the strong collaborations we have established with volunteers from the Seattle 

Seahawks, from the Mat-Su Sea Hawkers, as well as meaningful partnerships with local sponsors 

and other Alaska community charities that our ongoing outreach mission is successful.     

 

We support community health and well-being through volunteerism, community donations, and 

sponsorships. Mat-Su Sea Hawker Alaska Community Outreach enhances community health and 

well-being by promoting interactive visits and activities that encourage mental and physical well-

being among Alaskan youths, youth patients at the Children's Hospital in Anchorage, the Alaska 

Native Medical Center, and the Ronald McDonald House and by raising funds for supporting 

local Alaska charities.  Since 2006, we have invested over $500K into youth sports and 

community related charities and programs. We have built a scholarship endowment fund that is 

over $58K and a community infrastructure non-endowed fund that is over $196,000.  

 

Mat-Su Sea Hawkers respectfully requests your support – by participation, financial donation or 

donated item(s) – for our upcoming annual fundraising dinner and auction. This event will be 

held on July 10th, see attached flier for more information.  Your support will help ensure that 

crucial health, wellness, and leadership training and competition for our youth continues.   

 

Your support will be recognized at our annual fundraising dinner and auction, and your company 

will be applauded as a leader in corporate citizenship for helping provide these opportunities to 

Alaskan youth. We look forward to hearing from you soon and thank you for supporting Mat-Su 

Sea Hawkers! 

 

Sincerely,  

Mat-Su Sea Hawkers Board of Directors  

 

 

 

 
Mat-Su Sea Hawkers, Inc. - P.O. Box 1832 – Palmer, Alaska 99645 – (907) 232-5921 
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mat-su-seahawkers@hotmail.com  
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